
Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee 
 
I strongly oppose HB1258. HB1258 is similar to SB2208 which was defeated. Our constitution 
gives we the people the right to self govern ourselves, which means the townships and counties 
put in ordinances  in order to protect their best interests. You as our elected representatives took 
an oath to uphold our constitution and serve and protect the people that put you into office. This 
bill does the exact opposite, it's for private gain, it will not be used for a public utility(common 
carrier) just like the carbon pipelines, it's all about money. I urge you to vote NO on HB1258 
 
Thankyou Doug Pearson 


